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December 1, 2017

RE: AU-00000E-17-0079: In the matter of the Commission's Investigation and
Promulgation of a Code of Ethics.

Commissioners, Interested Parties, and Stake holders,

I am writing today to update you on our ongoing efforts to promulgate a Commission
Code of Ethics.

Since our last workshop, I have been crafting a preliminary draft of the Code of Ethics. I
am pleased to report that the initial draft will be filed in this docket and available to the public
on December 29, 2017. Today, I can tell you that my first draft will be comprehensive. My goal
is to propose innovative solutions for our unique Commission that do not threaten the legal
tenets we are bound to under existing law.

I urge Commissioners, interested parties, and stakeholders to review this preliminary
draft and file responses in the docket on or before January 19, 2018. Feedback during the
drafting process is essential to the ultimate success of our Code. Productive comments ensure
the final Code reflects the expectations we have for Commissioners moving forward.

I look forward to everyone's constructive responses, so we can make meaningful
changes. Additional information regarding the timing and content of the revised draft will be
provided following the January comment deadline.

Sincerely,

Boyd w. Dunn, Chairman of the Ethics Committee
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On this let day of December, 2017, the foregoing document was filed with Docket Control as an
Corres ondence from Commissioner, and copies of the foregoing were mailed on behalf of
Commissioner Boyd Dunn to the following who have not consented to email service. On this date
or as soon as possible thereafter, the Commission's eDocket program will automatically email a
link to the foregoing to the following who have consented to email service.

AU-00000E-17-0079 Investigation and Promulgation of a Code of Ethics

Elijah O. Abinah
ARIZONA CORPORATION COMMISSION
Director - Utilities Division
1200 West Washington Street
Phoenix AZ 85007
legaldiv@azcc.gov
utildivservicebvemaiI@azcc.gov
Consented to Service b Email

Andy Kvesic, Director
Legal Division
ARIZONA CORPORATION COMMISSION
1200 West Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007
LegalDiv@azcc.gov
utildivservicebvemail@azcc.gov
Consented to Service b Email
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